
State of N ew Y o r k  
Ex e c u t i v e  C h a m b e r  

A l b a n y
F r a n k l i n  D . R o o s e v e l t  

G o v e r n o r

November 13, 1931*

Hon* Robert L. Owen, 
Southern Building, 
Washington, D. C.

My dear Senator:

I  have not had a chance before 
this to thank you for that nice note and 
for sending me the interesting le tter to 
former Chairman Shaver. Things have 
certainly been moving fast these past few 
weeks. X hope you w ill  send me what we 
used to ca ll in the Navy "an estimate 
of the situation".

Always sincerely yours,
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